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Senator Elaine Phillips recently visited Fork Lane Elementary School in Hicksville to read to

third-graders and talk about government with fourth-graders.

“Thank you to Principal Christopher Scardino and Superintendent Dr. Carl Bonuso for

inviting me to Fork Lane Elementary School to speak about government and read to

students,” Senator Elaine Phillips said. 
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